
38th International SORL 
Confrence Madina 
1st-2nd Feb. 2024 

International ORL HNS Society Invitation 

Dear Respected THE SOCIETA ITALIANA DI OTORINOLARINGOLOGIA E CHIRURGIA
CERVICO-FACCIALE (SIOECHCF)

	 This is Rayan Alhussini, president of the 38th Saudi Otorhinolaryngology 
international conference which will be held on 1st - 2nd Feb 2024, in Madina, Saudi 
Arabia, I am here sending your respected office a latter of invitation to send and 
announce the upcoming event among your respected members. 

	 SORL international Conference is the largest scientific meeting in the region 
which will host many superb and distinguished speakers to share their latest research 
in the field of ORL- HNS. 

	 Madina is historical city in kingdom of Saudi Arabia, which is close to AL-OU-
LA and very close to MAKKAH as well and host so many histories in its culture which 
you may explore it yourself before or after the event. 

	 For any further information you may always visit the conference website, 
	 www.orlmadina.com
	 https://visa.visitsaudi.com
	 https://www.visitsaudi.com/en

Sincerely yours 

Rayan Kamal Alhussini MD 
Consultant Otology, Neurotology and lateral skull base 
Prince MBA hospital National Guard, Madina 
President of the 38th Saudi ORL international conference 
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